
To Whom it May Concern 
 
I have a very well behaved dog and I need to be able to take him on a bus or a train when I 
don't have access to a car.  I have absolutely no objection to others doing the same and 
believe public transport should be accessible to those who have pets under control. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Debrah Algar 

 


